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News 

 

The Bunker Hill Middle School PTO will continue collecting Box Tops for Education. Students may turn 

in the Box Tops to their homeroom teacher or the main office collection.  

* Neatly clip Box Tops from participating product and send them into your student’s homeroom   

teacher. (Please double check expiration dates, Box Tops will not except expired ones.)   

* Students should include their name, grade and HR teacher on the Box Top envelope/bag.   

 

 

 Book Fair – Thank you for all of our volunteers that came out to help during the fair and our set up team. 

 

Bull Dog Bash – Congratulations to our winning teams. Students, thank you for the all the effort and time you put into 

  make this a great event. Your team names and uniforms were very creative. We also couldn’t have pull off  

our biggest event without the parents, volunteers and our high school students that took time out of there busy 

schedules to assist with this event.  

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 

Bull Dog Bash – May 22 (during the day-outside) 

▪ Need volunteers to help chaperone the day (help at the snack table, monitor stations) 

▪ More info to follow  

BHMS Senior Service Day – May 31st (during the day) 

▪ A few volunteers needed to help out at the snack/water table. 

BHMS – MS Move up Fun Fest for incoming 6th grade students (starts at 6pm) 

▪ Our PTO will need some parents at the event to help with the snack table, chaperone and welcome in the 

5th Grade Class to BHMS. 

 

 

Events 

 

• Tuesday, April 30th – PTO meeting @ 6pm in the Café (parking is around the back) 

• Thursday, 5/9 – People’s Choice Awards                   

           • Wednesday, 5/22 (Rain Date 5/29) – Bull Dog Bash (end of year celebration)   

• Friday, 5/31 –a) Senior Service Day/MS Fitness Challenge 

b) MS Move up Fun Fest for current 5th Grade Class 

 

Are you a PTO Member? Please visit our PTO page on the school’s website to join. Your membership dues 

help support activities and events. Please reach out to the BHMS PTO at bunkerhillpto@gmail.com with any 

questions or if you would like to volunteer. Enjoy Spring Break! 

 
Thank you for your support,    

                              
 BHMS PTO   
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      We are collecting Box Tops throughout the year! Include your student’s name and homeroom teacher on the envelope.  

 


